
Migration Advisory Committee members
extend terms

News story

Dr Jennifer Smith and Professor Jackline Wahba have agreed to extend their
terms as members of the Migration Advisory Committee (MAC).

Both of their terms have been extended to end on 14 February 2021.

It comes as the MAC have been commissioned to review the Intra-Company
Transfer (ICT) route and produce their first annual report at the end of this
year.
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